Subject: An Exciting Opportunity for Our Hydrocephalus Community – HA CONNECT 2026
Dear [name],
I’m excited to share some great news about an important event happening in the summer of 2026! The Hydrocephalus Association (HA) will host its 19th National Conference on Hydrocephalus, HA CONNECT, from July 23–25, 2026, at the JW Marriott in Indianapolis, IN. 
As a Medical Host for this year’s conference, it’s my pleasure to invite you to join us for this inspiring and educational event.
The Hydrocephalus Association (HA) is the nation’s largest and most widely respected organization dedicated to hydrocephalus — and the leading private funder of hydrocephalus research in the U.S. This conference brings together patients, families, caregivers, and medical experts to share knowledge, build connections, and find new ways to improve quality of life.
What you can expect at HA CONNECT:
· 70+ interactive sessions led by world-renowned experts
· Dedicated tracks for:
· Parents & caregivers
· Adults and youth living with hydrocephalus
· People living with normal pressure hydrocephalus (NPH)
· Siblings
· A captivating Keynote Address
· Onsite Kids Camp for ages 3-11, so children can enjoy fun activities while parents participate fully
You can choose a one-day pass or the full 2½-day conference. Discounts are available for additional family members, and financial aid is offered. Register before April 15, 2026, to receive an exclusive discount.
As your healthcare provider, I want to make sure you have access to resources that can help you and your loved ones live your healthiest, happiest life — and I believe HA CONNECT is one of those opportunities.
Learn more and register at: www.hydrocephalusconference.org
I hope to see you in Indianapolis!
Sincerely,
[Your Name] 
